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On June 6, 2024, General Department Store Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 08/2024/CV-TBH on replying to Official Dispatch No. 569 & 570/QD-SGDHN dated May 23, 2024 of Hanoi Stock Exchange as follows:
General Department Store Joint Stock Company sent Official Dispatches No. 04, 05, 06/2024/CV-TBH in May 2024 to explain the cause of the delay in disclosing information on the Annual Financial Statements 2023 and Financial Statements Q1/2024. Up to now, the Company has been urgently overcoming shortcomings in the completion of Financial Statements to disclose information as per regulations. However, due to several objective reasons, the Company has not been able to receive an official conclusion from the independent audit company as well as stabilize the personnel structure so that the apparatus can operate normally.
